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Ottawa, 3rd January, 1910.

Sir,-

I beg to refer you to letter of the 28th July 1909 in which

you were asked to furnish the Department with information

in regard to the matter of the disposition of the annuity

shares of George and Tessie Nazue which were sent you, as

their guardien. Kindly make the report asked for et your early

convenience.

3. Miller, Eed.,

Hudson's Bay Co.,

Mattagami, Ont.

9 - 17 January 1910, (R.G. 10, Volume 5270)
copy

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES lUBLIQUES

CANADA


